COLFAX METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT
December 5, 2022

CALL TO ORDER:
President Golden called the meeting to order at 7:36 p.m.

ROLL CALL:
Golden, McRae, Schaefer, Mackleit, Guenthner, Kackman and Huntwork: Present.

APROVAL OF MINUTES:
A motion was entered by Kackman, seconded by Mackleit to approve the minutes from the
November 21, 2022 Colfax Metropolitan Park District meeting. Roll Call: All Yes.

BILLS AND CLAIMS:

NEW BUSINESS:

Public Hearing: Ordinance 22-01 MPD 2023 Budget-
Golden opened the public hearing at 7:51 p.m.

City Administrator Chris Mathis stated this is money coming into the city from property taxes
and transferred into the MPD.

Golden asked for public comment for the Levy Certification. There were none.
Golden asked for public comment against the Levy Certification. There were none.
With no additional comments Golden closed the public hearing at 7:52 p.m.

A motion was entered by McRae, seconded by Schaefer to approve Ordinance 22-01 MPD 2023
Budget. Roll Call: All Yes.

OTHER:
CDA President Whitney Bond stated they CDA didn’t get the T-Mobile Grant for a stage at Eells

Park. They plan to look for different avenues to get that project completed.

ADJOURNMENT:
President Golden adjourned the meeting at 7:54 p.m.
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